
Congratulations to our Security 
Department,  the  next recipient 
of our Gardener Award!  They 
were recognized for their 
exceptional support to Memorial 
Hospital, our caregivers, and 
our patients. As the GARDENER 
Award winner, Security was 
gifted with a certificate, stepping 
stone, and cinnamon rolls for the 
whole department.  Thanks to our 
Security Department for making 
our patients and caregivers feel 
important and cared for!

Memorial Hospital would like 
to extend congratulations to 
the other GARDENER Award 
nominees:
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Pictured is Memorial Hospital and Health Care Center’s 
Security Department.
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